
THERE ARE SO MANY REASONS WHY YOU
SHOULD HELP THE THORNTOWN PTO!

HERE ARE JUST A FEW...

READY TO LEARN MORE?
Come to the next PTO Meeting on Thursday, September 16, at 6:30 pm, 

in the school's Media Center. Childcare is available if needed.
Can't make the meeting? Contact Brandi Eastwood at ThorntownPTO@yahoo.com.

THE THORNTOWN PTO NEEDS YOU!
Research shows that participating in your

child's school and showing engagement helps
him/her perform better academically!

THE CHILDREN
BENEFIT1.

THE school
BENEFITs

PTO performs support for school teachers and
administration which in turn creates a

positive and caring atmosphere in the school!

make
CONNECTIONS

Get to know the teachers and staff
and make lifelong friends with 
other parents at the school!

Socializing with other parents &
volunteering to do good for your child's
school is fun, healthy and rewarding!

it's good
for you!

2.
3.
4.4. Socializing with other parents and 

volunteering to do good for your child's
school is fun, healthy, and rewarding!


